
Dorian Waller reported via email 

To:pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

Cc:info@sharlettmena.org 

Good afternoon, 
 

My name is Dorian Waller. I am one of the general consultants for the Mena campaign.  
 
To address the alleged violation of RCW 42.17A.235, .240 for failure to timely and accurately disclose 
expenditures on reports. 
 
The materials in question, walking lists, doorbellers, mailers, etc. were in fact billed by the printer and 
subsequently billed to the campaign in a timely manner.  
 

Please advise if you would like documentation showing invoices billed/paid.  

 

For the expenditures in question that were perceived as not being noted correctly, please advise on 
what is recommended if it is incorrect.  
 
Regards, 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13034870769
https://app.leg.wa.gov/RCW/default.aspx?cite=42.17A.235
https://app.leg.wa.gov/RCW/default.aspx?cite=42.17A.240

